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Energy Healing Spells and Explanations of the Four Elements



 



Introduction


Lack of energy, drop in speed, low vitality… 61% of people say they
are tired. But this is not inevitable. Our solutions to fight
against fatigue and get back on track are easy and efficient.




Ritual to
have energy


Have more energy and punch with this spell



Brackets

• 1 pinch of ginger powder (see Comment 3)

• 1 pinch of star anise powder

• 3 cedar twigs (or pine or holm oak)

• 1 small gold (or silver) chain

• 1 holed coin (see Comment 5)

• 1 piece of white paper

• 1 green felt pen

• 1 green candle

• 1 square of green fabric with a side of 10 cm

• 15 cm of gold-colored ribbon

• 15 cm of silver colored ribbon

• 15 cm of green ribbon



Ritual





• On a Thursday evening during the Rising Moon, light the candle.
Turn off all other lights in the room. By candlelight, write this
incantation on the piece of paper using the felt pen: "I conjure
all the Deities of the Universe to give me more energy and
punch".

• Concentrate on the flame of the candle for a few minutes, then
recite the incantation 5 times, aloud. Next, fold the paper into
quarters or eighths.

• Lay out the square of fabric in front of you. Arrange the paper
and cedar twigs in the center of the fabric. Pass the string
through the hole in the coin, tie it up and then lay it on the
twigs. Sprinkle everything with ginger and star anise. Tie the four
corners of the square of fabric with the three braided ribbons
together to make a small sachet.

• The session is now over, but let the candle burn until completely
consumed. Carry the small sachet in your pocket or purse for at
least 1 month from date to date (see Comment 9). At the end of this
period, undo the sachet, recover your chain, and bury the rest of
the charm (see Comment 10).





Comments



1. The strength of this ritual is essentially proportional to the
strength of your belief in it.



2. This ritual is particularly effective in its action to give you
more energy and punch.



3. Ginger and star anise powders can be found in the condiments
section of supermarkets or in an esoteric shop Star anise is also
called star anise.



4. The color green symbolizes and promotes general luck.



5. The value and size of the coin does not matter. You can
therefore use the smallest possible coin (1 euro cent, for
example). Make a hole in the middle of the room using a drill. The
best thing would be to get yourself a coin of ancient Chinese
currency, which has a square hole in the middle; you can find such
a piece in an esoteric shop.



6. Thursday is the day dedicated to Jupiter, the god of luck par
excellence.



7. The Rising Moon is the 14 or 15 day period from the New Moon to
the Full Moon. To find out these periods, consult an ephemeris
calendar (post office calendar or office diary, for example).



8. If you are a believer, you can pray now for a few minutes; the
simplest words will be the best. You can also indulge in a brief
meditation.



9. You must carry this sachet with you, wherever you go, during a
complete lunar cycle. To ensure that this cycle is complete, you
need to count 1 whole month, from date to date. There will be no
inconvenience if you wear the sachet longer.



10. Bury the rest of the charm in a garden, field or, failing that,
in a plant or flower pot.



11. At the end of this one-month incubation period, you should see
your wish begin to come true.
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